
 

 

 

Dear parents/guardians,  

We have recently invested 

a considerable amount of 

money in a new online 

Maths platform called 

Freckle.   

We are confident that the Primary 4-7 boys are going to love using it 

and we know that it will have a positive impact on their Numeracy 

skills.  

As they will be largely accessing Freckle from home, they will be 

bringing home the information sheet (attached below) tonight which 

will help you to get them logged in and will give you an opportunity 

to see what is involved and how it operates.  

Freckle can be accessed on a tablet, PC, laptop or phone but please 

speak to your child’s teacher if you are having difficulty with 

accessing Freckle due to issues with a device, logging in or with WIFI.  

The boys will have an extra slot in the I.C.T suite to use Freckle and 

we are hoping to introduce a compulsory Thursday night Freckle 

homework in Term 3, so want to help with any issues you may be 

having ASAP.  

Thank you,   

E Bennett  

(Numeracy Coordinator) 

 

 



 


